
 

  

 

CENTRE FOR SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT 

BRIEF REPORT                                   

SEED MONEY PROJECT SCHEME (SMPS) FOR THE YEAR  2023-24 

       

     In order to promote the faculties, the evaluation meeting for seed money was conducted 

on 05-07-24, 08-07-24 and 09-07-24 in IOT Lab, ECE and office of CGOM, Life science 

Block Ground floor. Honorable Pro Vice-Chancellor proceeded the meeting and encouraged 

the faculty members to prepare good proposals and offered valuable suggestion on the 

presentation as well. 

   

Applications were invited from potential faculty members to grant seed money (Cycle-II) 

for the year 2023-24. A new expert committee was formed for the selection of the seed 

money proposals. The committee members are, 

 

Dr. I. Raja Mohamed, Dean, (SPCS)  - Chairman  

Dr. M.S. Haji Sheik Mohamed, Dean, (SoI)             - Member  

Dr. S.Hemalatha, Dean (SLS) - Member 

Dr.C.Tharini, Dean, (SECS) - Member 

Dr.S.Bhagavathy, Prof. of Chemistry - Member 

 

Based on the experiments, it is anticipated that faculty will publish HQ research 

papers, file patents and also apply for major funding from various Govt./ Non-Govt. 

agencies. 

 

A total of 33 proposals from faculties were received and the faculties made 

presentations before the committee on the research problems to be solved and the need for 

the Seed Money based on their innovative ideas. After scrutiny, the committee has 

recommended to sanction 29 projects and the seed money project order copy with Bank 

cheque distribution were also given to the respective faculties.  

 

 

 

 
 
 



 

  

 
  
Seed Money Presentation. Left to Right (Dr. M.S. Haji Sheik Mohamed, Dr. I. Raja 
Mohamed, Dr. N.Thajuddin, Pro VC, Dr. S. Hemalatha, Dr.S.Bhagavathy, Dr.C.Tharini 
with Dr.P.K Jawahar, Director CSD and other seed money awardees. 
 

 
 
Sample Photo copy of Awardee Dr. Magesh Mani receiving the seed money award from 
Dr. P. K Jawahar, Director CSD. 


